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We are officially back on Spain soil after three
months of deputation in the United States.
The end of this month marks one month of
returning back and we cannot wait to share

all the amazing things that have happened up
to this point!

At the end of March we flew to the United States to start our deputation as
Associate Missionaries. We enjoyed seeing family and friends that we had
not seen in almost two years, and we devoured all the tasty American foods!
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The start of our traveling was a little people.
intimidating due to the short amount of time
that we had to raise the funds needed to return. We are so grateful to
But we did not let that stop our faith we had, all the wonderful
knowing that God churches that opened

would make a way
like He always does.

their doors for us
and chose to support
our burden for
Spain. Also, we are
thankful for the
many amazing
connections we
made and all the
more doors. We had fantastic adventures
been in multiple powerful and miraculous we encountered.
services. It felt like the more we were traveling,

The first month was
a bit of a slow start,
but as we kept
traveling, God kept
opening up more and
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Our prayer is that God continues moving across
North America, touching every Church and
Pastor.

Once again God supplied the finances and we
flew back to Spain on July 1st. We are more
motivated and excited
than before to start
this next journey in
Spain but we would
not be here without
your support and
prayers. Thank you!
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The month of July
started on a high note
for us the moment we
arrived in Spain. The
music department had
an all night prayer and
music event that we
attended. It was
definitely a dynamite
start to our return!

Our first Sunday back
was filled with lots of
love as we greeted
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everyone in both the Spanish and the English
Church. It was an overwhelming feeling to be
back home.

During this month we celebrated with a group
of new converts that had graduated from the
welcoming class the Church provides. I'm so
thankful I serve a God that continues working
even when we are not able to.

Even though we were gone for a few months,
God moved in mighty ways in Madrid, Spain.
Multiple lives were touched and impacted
forever. We are praising God for all He has done
and all He is still going to do with the people of
Spain.

The following numbers are from the months of
March to July.

Holy Ghost: 91

Baptism: 43

MOBILE GIVING

https://
app.mobilecause.comivi/
kburgess

This is our personal online
giving site. You can do a one
time giving or sign up as a
PIM on this site as well.
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